
 

Project (this is an optional piece of 

work) 
Remembrance Poppies.  

Using a range of materials can you make a     

Poppy for Remembrance Day? We will add this 

to a class collage for display. It would be great if 

this could be the first piece of homework you 

complete :)  

https://www.bakerross.co.uk/craft-ideas/

category/kids/themes/poppy/  

 

Computing 
 

Using your research skills find out 

as much information as you can 

about British Farming and the 

process that happens. How does 

it get from the fields, to our 

plates? 

Can you put all of this information 

into a short leaflet?   

English  
 

Write a Remembrance Day poem. 

 

AND 

 

Research the Amazon Rainforest  and 

create a fact file. This will be used to 

support your writing based on ‘The 

Explorer’ by Katherine Rundell.  

 
  

Maths  
1) Please ensure you a regularly going onto TTRS to keep up 

your times tables knowledge and speed—I will be     

checking! 

2) Occasionally, I will be sending 

home a maths worksheet, 

containing an  array of   

different maths questions for 

you to complete. 

  

Reading  
Each week, read a book at least 
3  times and record this in your    
planner.  
 

As always, I would love to know 

about a book your are reading 

or have recently read. Please 

can you write a detailed book 

review, so we can display them 

in class or in our new Library. 

 

 Geography 
Where does my food come from? 

Using a map of the 

world research where 

10 of your favourite 

foods or meals         

originate from.  

Using a ruler, show me 

their origin on your 

map.  

 

 Science 
  
Create a 
thought shower, thinking 
about all of the different 
materials you have in your 
home. Identify at least 5 of 
these. What     properties 
do they hold?  Also, can 
these same     materials be 
used for something else? 
The more details you can 
provide, the better :) 

JavaScript must be 

Autumn 2 

Where does my food come 

from? 

Please complete one of these activities each week and ensure, where 

possible, your homework is logged in your homework book and        

returned to school by  Wednesday each week.  


